
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

MDL Woolverstone Dredging 

 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and leisure users are to be informed that dredging works will be conducted at MDL Woolverstone from: - 

Thursday 9th January – Monday 14th April 

The works will be undertaken by the vessel CH Horn. 

The vessel will dispose of the spoil at the River Orwell disposal site TH 034. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The CH Horn will maintain a listening watch on VHF CH68 at all times. 
 

Mariners requiring more information should contact ONS on VHF CH68. 
 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

27 March 2025 
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